

125 Tower Drive Burr Ridge, IL 60527 630.734.5000 630.734.5050 railslibraries.org

June 7, 2024

TO: RAILS Board

FROM: Monica Harris, Executive Director

SUBJECT: 6.2 RAILS Board of Directors Use of Social Media

Joe Filapek and I met this morning with Julie Tappendorf of Ancel Glink for a conversation around legal movement around social media, including that of elected officials. She had a lot of great insight, and ultimately recommended that up-to-date and regular training for trustees around social media use may be a better choice than a policy solution. Since we discussed this at great detail during our May meeting, I wanted to bring this back to you for additional discussion about next steps.

I look forward to further discussion at our June 14 meeting.